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RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR
CIRCULAR NO.061/ RIAS/ 2024-25 DATE: 15/10/24

Dear Parents,
Greetings from RIAS!

We are pleased to inform you that we are celebrating Grandparents day on 26™of October
2024. We have organized special programs for all the loving grandparents.

The program for Grandparents will be from 09:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon.
Venue: School Campus

Kindly attach a photograph of the grandparent with the grandchild and send it to the below
mentioned email id as early as possible.

Email id: admissionexecutive.sarjapur@ryaninternationalacademy.org
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Regards,

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur



